
Janice Vance
Kennebunk
LD 1049
Dear Sen Carney, Rep Kuhn, Members of the committee, I am Janice Vance and I 
live in Kennebunk. I am opposed to this bill, which needlessly endangers police 
officers. The only time I can envision someone not wanting to inform an officer that 
they have a gun is if they plan to shoot the officer. Thank you. 


